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We know that school can be stressful.  But please reach 
out to someone if you need it.  Our counsellors are 
available and so are teachers.  There is also the student run 
Mental Health Awareness Club that meets on Tuesdays at 
lunch in Room A139. 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL AP STUDENTS 
AP Exam registration is now open.  To register for your 
AP Exam, do the following two things: 

1. Make sure you use the JOIN CODE from your AP 
teacher to join their class in the myAP classroom 
website. 

2. Go to Burnaby South’s School Cash Online 
(https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ ) and pay 
for the AP Exam you want to take 

Registration deadline is Tuesday, November 1st, 2022.  
Any questions, please see Mr. Lee in Room A139 at lunch 
time. 
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Attention Grade 12s 
 
A reminder that there will be a Literacy 12 Review 
session taking place this Friday during FLEX TIME at 
the MJ Fox Theatre. 
 
Attention Grade 12s, the Literacy 12 Graduation 
Assessment will be held on Wednesday, November 2nd 
and Thursday, November 3rd.  To find out your date, 
time and location of when you are writing the 
assessment, you should have already received a letter 
from your English 12 teacher's class that outlines when 
and where you are doing the Literacy 12 
assessment.  You can also look at the lists posted 
outside computer labs B119 and B213.   
 
A special review session will take place in the Michael 
J. Fox Theatre on Friday October 28th during flex time 
(8:40 am to 9:25 am) to help you prepare for the 
Literacy 12 assessment.  In order, for you to graduate, 
all grade 12s must complete this assessment.  Also, 
universities may be looking at your results from this 
assessment for their admission purposes. 
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact Mr. 
Morton, Vice Principal of Burnaby South 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
"Don't miss out on purchasing the 2023 yearbook at the 
early bird price of $55.  Spread over 280 colour pages 
with an additional 8 autograph pages, you will get a 
great keepsake of the 2022-2023 year at South.   
Starting November 1, the price for the yearbook 
jumps to $70." 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Hey South!  
 
With the fall season around the corner, Student 
Government would like to present the school years first 
spirit week! Our Halloween spirit week will be held 
from October 31st to November 4th. 
 

Monday - Halloween Costumes  
Tuesday - Tropical Outfits (Wear something floral 

or any pastel coloured clothing)  
Wednesday - White Lies (Write an obvious lie about 

yourself on a white shirt or a piece of 
blank paper. White paper and other 
materials will be provided at both 
entrances of the school for those in need 
of them) 

Thursday - Twin (Match with anyone from the 
school!)  

Friday - Fancy Friday (Wear formal clothes or 
fancy accessories)  

 
Student Government would really appreciate it if you 
could all participate! We will also be taking group 
pictures each day at the courtyard during lunch.  
 



 

 

“The only person who is educated is the one who has learned how to learn…and change.”  Carl Rogers 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

CLC 11 
 
There will be a make-up meeting for CLC 11 Session 
#1 

Tuesday, November 1st  
Multipurpose Room 

11:55 – 12:20 pm 
Please bring your lunch 

 
CLC 11 Session #2 

Friday, December 2nd  
MJ Fox Theatre 
8:40 – 9:20 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Scholarship Meeting Session #2 

Friday, November 4th  
Multipurpose Room 

12:05 – 12:35 pm 
 

 
Artona Graduation 
Photos! 
 
Reminder to Grade 12 
students, Artona has set 
up their Mobile in the 
school’s parking lot 
from October 23rd to 

November 5th.  Be sure to visit 
https://artona.com/schools/BBYS/programs/graduation 
to book your photo session(s). 
 

 

 
Canadian Open Contest (COMC) will take place on 
Thursday, October 27th in the Library.  For more 
information, please see Mr. Marzouk in A207. 
 

 
Thursday, October 27th – Parent/Teacher Interview 
Sign-up begins (9:00 am) 
 
Thursday, October 27th – Canadian Open Contest 
(COMC) in the Library 
 
Friday, October 28th – Fear Factor (Lunch) 
 
Friday, October 28th – University of Toronto Admission 
Presentation at 9:00 am (MPR) 
 
Monday, October 31st, Last Day to Purchase Yearbook 
at early bird price 
 
Monday, October 31st, Graduation Assessment 
 
Monday, October 31st, Halloween Costume Contest at 
lunch 
 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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